## SAFE AND HEALTHY SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT

CIR/EES/OCT/2556-25

Date: Oct 14, 2025

Circular for KG to Grade 12

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our continued efforts to ensure a safe and healthy school environment for all students, we are kindly reminding families to talk with their children about **not sharing food** at school.

While we understand that sharing can be a thoughtful gesture, there are several important reasons for this policy:

- Food Allergies: Many students have severe food allergies, and even a small trace of an allergen can cause a serious reaction.
- **Health and Hygiene:** Sharing food increases the risk of spreading germs, especially during cold and flu season.
- **Dietary Needs and Restrictions:** Some students have specific dietary requirements due to health or cultural reasons.
- Food Safety: Not all food is stored or prepared in the same way, and we want to prevent any issues related to food spoilage or contamination.

We kindly ask for your support in reinforcing this message at home. By working together, we can help create a safe and inclusive environment for all students.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

This is for your information.

Regards,

PRINCIPAL